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PPL EnergyPlus® Expands Electricity Supply
Footprint to Western Pennsylvania
Residents in Penelec region have a new choice for their electricity supplier

PPL EnergyPlus

PPL EnergyPlus has expanded its service to offer western and northwestern Pennsylvania residents a new
choice in electricity suppliers. Customers in the Penelec utility region can now choose PPL EnergyPlus for a fixed
price on their electricity supply, which is one portion of their electric bill.

“Penelec customers may be able to lower their electric bills with our fixed price, since it’s lower than the
Penelec price to compare and offers customers price stability,” said Annette Durnack, director of marketing for
PPL EnergyPlus.

The PPL EnergyPlus price is 7.45 cents per kilowatt-hour through the customer’s meter reading that includes
May 31, 2014, compared to Penelec’s current price to compare for July of 8.69 cents per kilowatt-hour.

For more information or to enroll, please visit us at www.pplenergyplus.com or call to speak to one of our
customer service representatives at 1-888-BUY-POWER (1-888-289-7693).

PPL EnergyPlus is a subsidiary of PPL Corporation, a Pennsylvania-based FORTUNE 500® corporation with more
than 90 years of experience in the energy business. PPL EnergyPlus buys and sells energy commodities and
structured products in competitive wholesale markets. Backed by the diverse power generation and natural gas
supply portfolio provided by its affiliates, PPL EnergyPlus is well-positioned to provide customers comprehensive
energy solutions. PPL EnergyPlus offers electricity, natural gas, renewable energy, and other products and
services to commercial, industrial, and institutional customers. The company also offers electricity supply to
residential customers in select markets. PPL EnergyPlus Retail, an affiliate of PPL EnergyPlus, offers petroleum
products to large commercial and industrial customers.
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FORTUNE 500 is a registered trademark of Time Inc.

PPL EnergyPlus LLC is an unregulated subsidiary of PPL Corporation. PPL EnergyPlus is not the same company as
PPL Electric Utilities. The prices of PPL EnergyPlus are not regulated by the Pennsylvania Public Utility
Commission. You do not have to buy PPL EnergyPlus electricity or other products in order to receive the same
quality regulated services from PPL Electric Utilities.

For further information: Ryan Hill, 610-774-5997
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